Notes of PPG meeting Tuesday 19th June 2012
Present:  Dr. Linn, Deborah, Liza, Wendy, Margaret C, John, Sara, Susan, Margaret & Barry Easter, Phil, June, and Michael Edwards
Apologies – None.
Minutes of Meeting on  17th April approved and signed
Matters arising – all dealt with on agenda

Treasurers Report   –   The current balance is £195.07. Bank statement is needed.


Deborah had some cash for Phil

Surgery News –  No changes at the moment. 

Dr Astbury and Dr Devonald now doing 3 days each
PCT update – Dr Linn attended Stansted Airport CCG which turned out to be a fact finding exercise from the doctors. Still not sure how this will evolve. 

PCT’s end April 2013

SEPT (South Essex Partnership Trust) has centralised services and has responsibility for Saffron Walden Community Hospital.

Premises Extention. – Derek Tuttlebury (the architect) indicated he expects the results of planning application by 4th July. One quote was presented by Barry Easter with one more to come. It was suggested that he or Deborah obtain one more.

The quotes are for downstairs only and both upstairs and downstairs. The decision will depend on finances.

It is hoped the extension will be done by April 2013 to coincide with Dr Linn completing his course which will enable the Practice to take trainee doctors.
Car Park – 3 quotes have been received for enlarging the Car Park to provide 2/3 disables bays and 2/3 other bays. The removal of the tree stump will be £250 plus VAT. The Group were reminded that disabled facilities do not attract VAT. Permission to move replacement tree may be needed.

It was suggested that staff parking permit cards should be issued. It was thought that providing these extra parking spaces before building work commences may be advantageous. An application for Jubilee Funding will be completed and a patient consultation exercise undertaken before the deadline of 16th July. Time scale depends on finances.
Conference Feedback – Deborah and John made a presentation about the PPG which was well received. We appear to be one of the best PPG’s in operation and held up as an example of excellent practice.
Funding / Grants – There are 2 possible grants available but the time scale may not fit with our projects. Dr Linn and Deborah need to identify what fitments / furniture is needed and to provide 3 quotes, then grants can be applied for.

Publicity – There was much discussion about timing of releasing information of extension project. It was agreed that the Broadcast should feature an article 
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about the proposed extension as soon as possible to show the positive, forward thinking of Angel Lane Surgery. To clarify that the NHS do not own it and how it will be needed to accommodate the extra patients as a consequence of the 

proposed 1150 more homes to be built in Dunmow.
Displays – Members asked to be thinking about ideas.

AOB – There were no dates as yet for the Flu Clinics but it was proposed to follow last years pattern as it was so successful. Deborah will invite WI to provide tea/coffee and cakes and the PPG will run a Grand Draw to raise funds for the furnature / fitments etc.
NOTE – Could members please start collecting / obtaining raffle prizes.

Date of next meeting – Tuesday 17th July at 5.30pm
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